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Greetings to you all. 

Your SDC sincerely apologises for the delay in sending out the Sponsored Walk Sheets which 

normally should have been handed to the students by the end of the first term. 

Our School Fun Day and Sponsored Walk is going to be held on the 4th of August 2018, and we 

appeal for your continued support which has seen us the parents raising funds and partnering the 

school administration in developing the school. 

In recognition of the difficult economic times we are in as a country, your SDC has lowered the 

minimum amount a child is expected to raise to $25, but maintained $40 for late submissions and 

lost sheets.  We therefore encourage you to take advantage of this discount and ensure the 

students submit the forms on or before the 4th of August 2018. 

We look forward to seeing you and your family on the 4th of August 2018 as we have lots of fun 

and interaction. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

N. Manyame 

SDC Chairman 
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